
From: Lehendakaritza, Secretaría del Lehendakari <gab-
lehendak@euskadi.eus> 

Sent: mercredi 13 mai 2020 18:16 

To: EC PRESIDENT VDL 

Subject: Letter from Mr. Iñigo Urkullu, President of the Basque Country, dated 
on 12th of May 2020 

Attachments: Ursulavonderleyen.12.05.2020.pdf; Basque vision for an EU Recovery 
Plan.pdf 

 

Office of the President Ursula von der Leyen 
EUROPEAN COMMISSION 
Brussels 
 
Dear Sirs/Madams, 

Please find enclosed a letter from Mr. Iñigo Urkullu, President of the Basque Country, dated on 
12th of May 2020, about the Basque vision for an EU Recovery Plan. The original letter is sent by 
registered post. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Miren Edurne Erezkano Bustinza 
Idazkaritzako eta Erakunde Harremanetarako zuzendaria 
Head of Secretariat and Institutional Relations 
Presidency of the Basque Government 
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